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International Representative, Libertarian National Committee

This report will provide information concerning my efforts as International Representative since the September 2020 LNC meeting to assist the work of libertarian political parties and activists throughout the world.  
1)  The in-person meeting of the International Alliance of Libertarian Parties (IALP), which was scheduled to take place in Cardiff, Wales on Oct. 3, has been postponed to March 20, 2021.  I shall participate if I am able to do so.    
An online IALP meeting was held on Oct. 3.  Much of the discussion concerned matters of internal organization.  Earlier this month the IALP’s website was moved to a new server.  
Please join me in thanking former LNC chairs Geoff Neale and Mark Hinkle for their efforts (including nontrivial financial assistance) to build the IALP.
2)  The Liberty International conference in Medellin, Colombia, which had been scheduled for August 2020 and rescheduled for January 2021, has been rescheduled again.  The most likely date is August 2021.  
At this time, there is considerable doubt as to whether conditions will improve sufficiently to allow the conference to take place.  I have been invited to address the conference if it occurs; I anticipate that I shall accept the invitation.
